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March 2019 

 
 

Re: The Motor Enthusiasts’ Club – Is there a Future – Please read this letter. 
 
 
Dear Member, 
 
This year YOUR club is 65 years old; will it reach 70? Unlikely, unless new, probably younger, definitely 
enthusiastic, people are prepared to get involved and take over the running of the club and give it a 
future. 
 
The Motor Enthusiasts’ Club has an illustrious past running great events in all branches of the sport and 
thanks to the prudent management by the current and past directors is in good financial shape, is a 
leader in ecommerce among motor clubs and is fully compliant with all Motorsport Ireland and Corporate 
regulation. 
 
If this great Club is to have a future it will only be if YOU the members want it. 
 
So what can you do? You are members of MEC because you love motorsport be it as competitor, 
organiser or spectator. You may personally like to be more involved but equally you may have family 
members or friends who share your passion and would love to have an active role in our sport. Now is 
the opportunity, the only caveat is that whoever comes forward must be as enthusiastic as we are and 
be willing to put the time and effort into running the Club. If you have the ambition, the Club is a perfect 
spring board to greater involvement, two of our past directors have held the position of President of 
Motorsport Ireland and the Motorsport Council, the governing body for motorsport in this country, today, 
includes 4 current club members, the biggest representation of any club. Club members have held and 
hold senior roles within the MCUI. 
 
I, together with my fellow directors, am therefore appealing to you, the members, to save the Club. We 
want to pass on the running of the Club to a new enthusiastic generation who will lead the Club forward 
in the years ahead. 
 
We have to decide within the next month what, if any, events we will apply to run in 2020, so we need to 
hear from you urgently. Please send name and contact details to the secretary at the email address 
below and we will be in contact with you. 
 
Get involved NOW. Give the MEC a future. 
 
Thank you for your time in reading this letter and I look forward to hearing from you. 

 
Yours in Motorsport 
 
Scott Milligan 
 
President 
Motor Enthusiasts’ Club 
 
Contact the Club Secretary at:  roystewart@mec.ie 


